
Thank you for visiting the Supreme Court of Canada!  I hope you
enjoyed learning about Canada’s highest court.  If you would like
to know more about the Supreme Court of Canada, you can visit
our Web site at www.scc-csc.gc.ca

Also, from May 1  to August 31 , law students conduct guidedst st

tours of the Supreme Court of Canada building, daily from
9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  From September 1  to April 30  , the buildingst th

is open to the public from  9 a.m. to 5 p.m. , Monday to Friday
and guided tours are available by pre-arrangement.

Information or Tour Reservations

Email:
tour@scc-csc.gc.ca

Telephone:
(613) 995-5361
1-866-360-1522

Mailing Address

Supreme Court of Canada
301 Wellington Street
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 0J1


